
University of School of Electrical Engineering and
Computer Science

Florida
Orlando February, 1st 2012

To whom it may concern

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am very glad to write a letter of recommendation for Mr. Carlos Diaz who was a student of mine in two classes
in the IT program at UCF: Operating System Concepts and Computer Architecture Concepts. As a student he
really impressed me due to his enthusiasm, good critical thinking skill, and maturity to solve problems and
develop programming projects. His bottomless curiosity and his passion for exactitude could be seen in each
question he asked in class or during office hours. He also has an agreeable personality that makes him a good
candidate for teamwork. Finally, I have to add that Mr. Diaz ended up ranked in the top 1 % in the two courses
about I taught him.

I very strongly recommend Mr. Diaz without any doubt whatsoever for an IT position in your company and I
am sure that you will not regret it.

Yours sincerely,

Euripides Montagne (Ph JX)
Lecturer
School of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science
University of Central Florida
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